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Meeting No. 10 Regular Planning Board Meeting Tuesday, December 12  th  , 2017   
The regular meeting of the Alden Planning Board was held in the Alden Town Hall at 3311Wende Rd., 
Alden, NY 14004 on Tuesday, December 12th, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. Chairman Mike Dewitt called the 
meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. The roll call was taken by the Secretary.

Present: 
Mike Dewitt
Duane Conners 
Bob Meyer 
Matthew Malecki 
Randal Crist
Dean Adamski 
Mike Fleming 

Absent: 
None

Recording Secretary:
Joy Insinna

Approval of previous minutes
Minutes of the October 10th meeting approved, motion by Matt Malecki, second by Bob Meyer. 
Unanimously approved.

Communications
Letter from Mike Metzger which was reviewed last meeting

Mike Dewitt reminded Planning Board members that they need to complete their training and circulated a 
flyer from the NY Department of State with the Winter Webinar Series

New Business
None

Unfinished business
None

Business from the Floor
None

http://www.alden.erie.gov/


Town Board Meeting Reports 
October 16th – Duane Conners
November 6th – Matthew Malecki
November 20th – Mike Dewitt
December 4th – Mike Fleming 

Special Meeting Report 
None

Suggestions from members, consultant and Building Inspector
The Planning Board members are interested in knowing whether there are applicants for the open member
position available in January 2018. Mike Fleming commented that Town Supervisor Savage is a “dictator”
and stated that the Planning Board used to appoint its own members in the past. Chairman Dewitt 
corrected him saying that the Planning Board may have been involved in the interviewing process at times
but all appointments have always been and continue to be the prerogative of the Town Board.  

Matt Malecki suggested making the Town Board aware that the Welcome to Alden sign was destroyed in 
the storm. The Planning Board recommends that the Town Board look into replacing it. 

The Planning Board did not receive the CEO report for the prior month. Mike Dewitt will ask CEO 
Snyder, who is currently on vacation, to provide the latest one once he is back in the office. 

Monthly property progression review 
None

Representatives to Upcoming Town Board Meetings (2017) 
NOTE: This list will be updated in January once the open Planning Board membership for 2018 is filled.

December 18th – Bob Meyer

Next meeting 
January 9th, 2018

**Motion – a motion was made to adjourn by Matt Malecki, seconded by Bob Meyer, (7:10 p.m.); 
Carried. Unanimous.


